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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Administration 
Division of Office of Procurement and Property 
Management 
 

 

 

CONSULTING AND PROJECT MANAGEMENT FOR STATEWIDE 
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND PROCUREMENT 

CONSOLIDATIONS 
2022-0200-5154 

Amendment # One 
May 11, 2022 

This amendment is being issued in response to questions and answers. 
 

 
Important Note to Offerors:  You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your proposal. 
Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the RFP terms and conditions referenced in this 
amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain the same. 
 
 
Christine Mash   
Procurement Manager                       COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 
Email: doa.oppm.procurement@alaska.gov                 
    
                               AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 
 
   
                                                 DATE 
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 Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the state: 
 

Question 1:  Section 3.09 limits work performed by subcontractors to 20%. Section 4.01 states that offerors must 
submit separate proposals for IT consolidation services and for OPPM consolidation services if proposing on both 
service needs. Please clarify if this limitation applies to each individual service or to the total of work performed. 

Answer:  Subcontractors may be used to perform up to 20% of the work under the contract for each service.  
               
 
Question 2: In order to propose our most qualified resources to the State we respectfully request increasing 
the limitation of work performed by subcontractors to 50%, in line with federal acquisition regulations for services 
(FAR 52.219-14, 13 CFR § 125.6). 
 
Answer:  Federal statutes do not pertain to this requirement. The State has determined that 20% is reasonable  

limitation on subcontracting.   
               

 


